
Sunday November 7 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
Ward 1 Councilmember Jim Graham and Second District Police Commander 
Matthew Klein to speak at the WPCA meeting on Tuesday, November 16th at 
Stanford (2661 Connecticut Ave).  The program begins a 7 pm with registration, sign-in 
and light desserts; the meeting starts at 7:15.  Elections at 7:30 pm for four officers and 
four members of the Executive Committee; the following individuals have been 
nominated: 
 

President  
Peter W. Brusoe  
Jay Sushelsky  

 
Vice President  

William B. Menczer  
 

Treasurer  
Bruce Forrest  

 
Secretary  

Warren Gorlick  
 

Executive Committee Member  
Kate Bertram  

Barbara Ioanes  
Rob Meisnere  

Paul Poe 
 
Nominations can also be made from the floor at the meeting.  There is information about 
the candidates on our website.  The election will be followed by remarks by Commander 
Klein and CM Graham.  All are welcome. 
 
 
Triangle Park.  Several years ago, WPCA sponsored the improvements to the “triangle 
park” at the intersection of 29th Street, Garfield Street and Woodley Road, and since 
then nearby neighbors have cared for the park and its plantings.  A Fall morning of 
tending to and cleaning up the park has been scheduled for Sunday, November 21st.  If 
you can help out, please let Nan Simpson know. 
 
Another notice from the Deputy Fire Chief: “The Fire and Emergency Medical Services 
Department will be closing Engine 28, located at 3522 Connecticut Avenue NW within 
the next two weeks until the renovation of the station is completed.  The current plan is 
to relocate Engine 28 and Truck 14 to the fire station at 4930 Connecticut Avenue NW. 
Ambulance 28 will be relocated to the fire station at 1763 Lanier Place NW.” 
 
Congratulations to our neighbors who were elected as ANC commissioners from 
Woodley Park:  Lee Brian Reba, Bill Kummings, Anne-Marie Bairstow and Catherine 



May.  More important — thanks to all of them for the work they do for the community. 
 
Save the early evening of December 16th for the WPCA Holiday Party. 
 
CALENDAR 
 
The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month; 
the next meeting will be on Wednesday, December 1, 7:30 pm, at Stanford (Connecticut 
Ave and Woodley Rd).  All are welcome. 
 
Marriott Wardman Park Indoor Golf Classic benefiting the Children's Miracle 
Network.  Indoor 18 hole mini-golf course with unique hazards throughout the hotel.  
19th Hole Reception, Silent Auction, Best Bad Golf Attire Award and more.  For more 
information, go to the event website or contact Skip Cerf.  
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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